
SPENCER MUNICIPAL COMMUNICATIONS UTILITY 

712 North Grand Avenue 

Spencer, Iowa 51301 

 

December 2, 2015 

 

VIA ETFS 

 

Ms. Marlene Dortch 

Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12
th

 Street SW 

Washington, DC 20554 

 

Attention:   Wireline Competition Bureau 

  FRN:  0002-5618-84 

 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 Spencer Municipal Communications Utility (Spencer) hereby asks the Commission to 

treat the cover letter and base tariff document filed on January 13, 2012 by the undersigned in the 

Commission’s Electronic Tariff Filing System (ETFS), under the heading of “Spencer Municipal 

Utility” and purporting to be Spencer’s Initial Base Document tariff, as null and void. This filing 

was made in error as Spencer’s Initial Base Document tariff, F.C.C. No. 1, was filed in the ETFS 

on December 13, 2011 under the heading of “Spencer Municipal Communications Utility.”   

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please do not hesitate to contact the 

undersigned. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

      Benjamin H. Dickens, Jr.  

Blooston, Mordkofsky, Dickens, Duffy & 

Prendergast, LLP 

2120 L Street, NW 

Suite 300 

Washington, DC 20037 

(202) 659-0830  


